
 

COVID-19 coronavirus: information for our customers 
 
UPDATE March 17th 2020 
 
We are constantly reviewing the situation around COVID-19 Coronavirus and the impact on our 
events in line with local and national government and public health advice and WHO guidelines, and 
our policies reflect those of the country governments in which our events take place. 
 
The health and safety of our exhibitors, visitors, partners and staff is our number one priority. We 
appreciate your patience while we work through this complex and unprecedented situation.  
Please check your event website for the latest updates. 
 
We strongly urge our exhibitors and visitors to refer to the guidelines and protocols as suggested by 
the WHO www.who.int and your local /national public health authorities. 
 
If you have any concerns that you may get caught up in an inbound or outbound quarantine, or are 
feeling unwell, you should follow your local Public Health advice and may want to reconsider your 
attendance at the event. 
 
Customers who wish to participate in our events and who are not impacted by travel restrictions are 
free to do so.  Travel advice and entry guidelines varies from country to country.  Our event 
attendees are encouraged to check the latest travel advice and entry guidelines for the country to 
which they wish to travel before making arrangements as there are multiple travel restrictions in 
place around the world. 
  
We are monitoring the situation very closely and will follow up with customers as the situation 
develops.  If you have any specific event questions, please contact your customer service team. 
  
For more information, go to www.who.int  
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